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April 23, 2024

Re: SEIU 721 Opposition Letter: AB 2986
Dear Assembly Member Juan Carillo and Assembly Member Marie Waldron,

On Behalf of 55,000 SEIU Local 721 represented Los Angeles County
employees, I am writing in opposition to AB 2986 as it would prove to be more
harmful than beneficial to the communities we serve and live in. The services that
our members provide in East Los Angeles such as parking enforcement, road
repair, sanitation, fire prevention, parks and recreation would all be affected as a
result. At a time where state and local government are making critical budget
decisions, residents of these communities cannot afford any additional increases
to the cost of living while fight to stay in a community they are rooted in. We
highly recommend your reconsideration of this bill.

Sincerely,

(Do) e

David Green
President
SEIU Local 721
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